
Dear Karen and the team at Borough Green 

As Eve moves towards secondary school, we have been reflecting on her time at Borough Green 

Primary School. 

From the beginning when we dropped her into Steps to School and the next beginning when we 

dropped her into Reception, she has absolutely loved her time at the school and leaves, thanks to 

you all, as a sensitive, well-educated, rounded individual ready for the next stages of her education. 

Eve has been inspired by her teachers and the way the school teaches the curriculum. She has loved 

the fairness and the general inclusive ethos of the school. She has also been devastated by her 

disappointments by always was encouraged to bounce back ready to face the next challenge. 

We know it’s your job but we think it’s more of a vocation. You have a massive responsibility to 

deliver the best possible outcomes for pupils. As parents of this leaver, we really think you achieve 

your goals and you should by so proud of every one of the school team who support and act on that 

responsibility. 

Thank you so much! 

Yours sincerely, 

Graham and Jenny Hadfield 


